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June 2, 2025 
 
 
Dale Yocam 
Yocam Stone LLP 
PO Box 83 
Kim, CO 81049 
 
 
RE: Buffalo Stone Quarry, Permit No. M-2007-050, Notice of Withdrawal for the Notice 

of Violation 
 
 
Dear Mr. Yocam: 
 
On June 1, 2025, the Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety (Division) received your 
Annual Report and Annual Map.  The Annual fee, map, and report requirements have been met 
and are current through March 4, 2026. The violation is considered abated, and the above listed 
permit is now in compliance with C.R.S. 34-32.5-116(3)(a).   

Therefore, this notice is to inform you that this matter has been withdrawn from the scheduled 
June 18, 2025 meeting of the Mined Land Reclamation Board, and you are no longer required to 
attend this meeting.  The Division would like to thank you for your cooperation in the resolution 
of this matter.   

However, because the annual report, map, and fee were submitted after the late submission grace 
period, you are still required to pay the civil penalty for violation number MV-2025-008 in the 
amount of $323.00.  

To pay the penalty, please: 
• make a check out to the Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety. 
• write "MV-2025-008 for Buffalo Stone Quarry" in the memo line. 
• mail the check to DRMS, Room 215, 1001 E 62nd Ave, Denver, CO 80216 

 
Please send the civil penalty payment to the Division by July 2, 2025. 
 
 
If you have any questions, please contact Amber Gibson at amber.gibson@state.co.us or 720-836-
0967. 
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Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Amber M. Gibson 
Environmental Protection Specialist 
 
 
EC: Jared Ebert, DRMS 
 


